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Kihdergarten

CLASSROOM NEWS

Welcome Back!

Due to this being is an exceptionally short
week and the long Christmas break we will
not be using our Kindergarten curriculum.
Instead, we will be spending these two
days re-adjusting to the school routine
and all of our math and literacy activities
will be focused on a Winter theme.

Reminders: \
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Mid-year testing will be next week. Keep
practicing letter naming fluency as well as
non-sense words and letter sounds.
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